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Newsletter 27                                                                                            Thursday, 28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope that this newsletter finds you and your families well. Although this has been a 4 day week it has certainly been 
packed with a range of exciting events including the Open the Book Easter Assembly and the Bingo Evening. It was great 
to see so many people at last night’s event and I would like to say a huge thank you to PTA Chairs Mr Whittle and Mrs 
Giles and all other members of the PTA who helped to make this event such a success. Also many thanks to all parents 
for your generous donations to make up the Easter Bingo Hampers. 
 
As this is the final day of the Spring Term I would like to take the opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter and we look 
forward to seeing the children for the first day of the Summer Term on Monday 15th April. 
 

Headteachers’ Awards 
Today, we celebrated:  Anna-Lea and Teodor (Acorn Class); Ethan and Phoenix (Y1); Freya and Eden (Y2); Darcey-Mae 
and Isabelle (Y3); Georgia and Brooke (Y4); Rihanna and Savannah (Y5); Fraser, Isobel, Darcy and Tommy C-B (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have displayed Aspiration during the whole of Term 4. 

Community, Respect, Kindness and Resilience form our other core Values. 

 
Spotlight on the Curriculum – RE – Open the Book & Year 3 – Easter Assembly Part 2 
Many thanks to Steve, Christine and Moira from Open the Book and the children in Hazel Club for delivering such a 
powerful assembly looking at the second part of the Easter Story. 
 

   
  

Today, Red Team won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points and they will have an extra playtime at the 

beginning of Term 5. Very well done. 
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The CARROT Cup  – Courtesy And Respect Reward Orange Token 
As you know pupils can earn CARROT Tokens for particularly good behaviour / excellent work and the tokens are 
counted at the end of the Autumn, Spring and Summer Terms. Huge congratulations to Maple Class who are the Spring 
Term Champions with an impressive 269 tokens! 

1. Maple Class  269 
2. Cedar Class  201 
3. Willow Class  201 
4. Beech Class  193 
5. Hazel Class  186 
6. Acorn Class & Oaktree 107 
7. Ash Class  90 

 
 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section - https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – March 2024 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery.  
 

Attendance Cup Winners for the Spring Term 

 

Today Beech Class won the Attendance League for the whole of the Spring Term and will enjoy a reward in the Summer 

Term. They were the winners because they gained the most points and had an average attendance of 95.5%. In addition 

to this they managed to create history by winning the weekly championship for 9 consecutive weeks! This is an 

attendance level that every class should be able to achieve and I hope to see more classes reaching this level in the 

Summer Term 2024.  

 

 
 
 

 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
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Dates for the Diary 

Last day of Term 4 Thursday 28th March 3.00pm finish 

Easter Holiday Friday 29th March – Sunday 14th April  

First day of Term 5 Monday 15th April  

Y5 Mini Police Session 

 

Wednesday 17th April 1.20pm-3.00pm 

Y4 Visit to the 878 AD Anglo-Saxon 
Museum in Winchester 

 

Tuesday 30th April 9.00am departure 
3.00pm approx. arrival back at 
school 

Bank Holiday – School Closed Monday 6th May All Day 

Final Session of Running Club 

 

Monday 13th May 3.00pm-3.45pm 

Salisbury Schools’ Mini Marathon Saturday 18th May 9.30pm-12.30pm 

Whole School Science Day Wednesday 22nd May All Day 

Last Day of Term 5 Friday 24th May School Closes Normal Time 

Summer Half-Term Holiday Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May  

First Day of Term 6 Monday 3rd June  

Y5 Mini Police Session 

 

Wednesday 5th June 1.20pm-3.00pm 

Y5 Beech Voices Inspire Visit to 
Salisbury Cathedral 

Friday 14th June 9.30am departure 
12.40pm Arrival back at school 

YR Acorn Class Visit to Cholderton 
Farm 

 

Tuesday 18th June 9.15am departure 
3.00pm Arrival back at school 

Y2 Cedar Class Visit to the Titanic 
Museum in Southampton 

 

Thursday 27th June 9.00am departure 
3.00pm Arrival back at school 

 
Kind regards, 
M Kitley 

 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 

 


